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PCG Merges with HMS 

As of Sept. 13, 2006, Health Management Systems (HMS) and Public Consulting Group, 
Inc. (PCG) merged to become one company under HMS.  The same third party liability 
(TPL) team that served the State of Nevada under PCG will continue to provide TPL 
services as members of the HMS team.     

PCG's Business Solutions Practice Area has 
been operating in Nevada since 2004 providing 
TPL identification and recovery services to 
Nevada Medicaid.  PCG has also served as a 
resource for providers when they encounter 
issues with TPL information reported by Medicaid.   

Medicaid providers may contact the HMS TPL 
team at the same telephone number as before:  
(800) 856-8839 (775-335-1040 in the Reno area).  
However, if you wish to contact HMS by e-mail, 
please note that the e-mail address has been 
updated to renotpl@hmsy.com   
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